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Mon.  Jan. 23, 7 pm   The Last Mountain viewing

                                         See below

Mon.  Feb 13, 7 pm    LWVWC Board Meeting



Wood County Library

Mon.  Feb. 27, 7 pm   Membership Meeting



Vienna Library
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Monday, January 23, 2012  at 7:00 PM

Vienna Public Library

23rd St. at River Rd., Vienna, WV

Free and open to the public

Refreshments

The documentary film, The Last Mountain, looks at how we meet our energy needs, alternate energy sources, and how citizens can affect the energy choices our country makes.

See the enclosed poster or the film’s website www.thelastmountainmovie.com for more information about the film.  Please let interested friends know about this event and put up the poster if you know an appropriate place.

Voter

                      January 2012
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ELECTRONICS DISPOSAL

Saturday, January 14, 8 am – 2 pm

Parkersburg Recycling Center

(From the approach to the Memorial Bridge, take the first right turn onto Garfield Ave., then the first left onto 24th St. next to storage unit building. Keep going to the end of 24th street.)

Items accepted – Electronics such as computer components, TV sets, telephones, answering 

machines, stereos – no appliances.

For information call Recycling Center at 304-424-1873

Sponsored by DuPont Washington Works

ASK THE CANDIDATES

WV Primary Election May 8

The filing period for WV’s 2012 elections opened this week and closes January 28. The LWV will be doing a candidates questionnaire for publication before the primary election. If you have suggestions for questions, either a topic or a specific question, email them to Kathy Stoltz ksstoltz@suddenlink.net. 

Please mention which office it is for. Keep in mind that the question must apply equally to all candidates for an office, so those aimed only at one candidate cannot be used. State, county, and municipal level offices and two board of education seats are on the ballot. (We do not include presidential candidates.) 

If you know people whom you’ve been meaning to ask to join the League, invite them to the January 23 showing of The Last Mountain. We are repeating our offer of $10 off dues for new members for the months of January and February. Joining then means they get more than a year of membership for $30 for an individual, $45 for 2 people at one address.
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Upcoming LWVUS Study and Consensus

PRIVATIZATION


            The purpose of this study is to identify those parameters and policy issues to be considered in connection with proposals to transfer federal, state or local government services, assets and/or functions to the private sector.  It will review the stated goals and the community impact of such transfers, and identify strategies to ensure transparency, accountability, and preservation of the common good.

Our consensus meeting will be in April. 

  The consensus questions and background papers are now at www.lwv.org. Click on Members, then on Advocacy, Projects and Programs, then on Privatization or go directly to 

http://www.lwv.org/member-resources/privatization. 

Women’s Day at the Legislature

Women’s Day(s) will be held February 6-7. There are workshops both days. Cost to attend both days is $65, one day $35, some meals included. The commission’s web site seems not to be up-to-date, so call to request a brochure 304-558-0070. 

[image: image6.png]



Upcoming Meeting – January 23

The Last Mountain documentary movie

7 pm Vienna Library

January 2012 Voter

Membership in the LWV is open to all citizens of 

voting age.  To join the LWVWC, send a check 

payable to LWVWC for $40 ($60 for 2 people at 

one address) to the LWVWC Treasurer, 1 Fox Hill Dr., 

Parkersburg WV 26104 Write “dues” on the memo line.

WV LEGISLATURE

The LWVWV state board has adopted the following 2012 Legislative Priorities
 
The League of Women Voters of West Virginia: 
 
· Supports regulation of all extractive industries to protect West Virginia’s people and environment, including water, air, and land, and supports adequate funding for enforcement. 
· Supports funding to provide up-to-date technology resources in West Virginia schools.
· Supports giving local governments additional options for generating revenue.
Each legislator receives a letter with this information. Look for supporting information for each priority in the Winter 2012 issue of the state Voter.


The 2012 legislative session runs from January 11 through March 10. Keep up with what’s happening, read a bill, check the committee calendar, or tune in to streaming audio of sessions at 

http://www.legis.state.wv.us 
LWV of Wood County


25 Lynnwood Drive


Vienna WV  26105




















